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September 13, 1988

: V.8, Nuclear Regulatrry Commission
: decion |
{ 475 Allendale Road

King of Prussia, PA 15406

i Attantion: John D. Kinneman, Chief,
) Nuclear Materials Safety Section B
: Division of Radiation Safety and Sa‘eguards

, License Ne.: 29-02975-01
| Docket Nosg: 030-02449 and 030-00344

Dear Mr, Kinnemani

The following comments are in response to your letter of viclation, dated

August 17, 1988, The letter of viclation was issued as a result of an

inspection by your office on May 24, 1988, In this letter you 1dentified

three i1tems of non-compliance with either the requirements of {0 CFR Part 20
; or .he Hospital's radicactive material licenses.

The response to the items identified in gou "Notice of Violation® are in the
order In which they appear in the letter. p
| i The Radiation Safety Committee now meets on a routine Quarterly basis.
Thie was achieved curirg the latter part of 1987 and the early part of
1988 by a reorganization of the Committee., This regrganization was
performec by ocur Hospital in order to seet with 2 quorum present each
- calendar guarter as required. The recrganized Committee includes oniy
; those menlers indicated in our license application and other sembers
igertified by the Committee as having a special interest, role or need in
Cur ratioective materials program, The resultant reduction in remdership
| on the Committem has enabled us to meet the requirenent to meet eac’
calencar gquarter, The corrective actions were inplemented by us prior to
the inspection and therefore we were in compliance with the reavirement

TC meet eact calendar guarter at the tine of ingpection, as evidenced by
the inspection. report.

b The respond to tha~ violetion, &8 it relates to cesiun~137 1mplants is
I foung 1n & letter, (**ached.
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3.  Radiation surveys will now be performed in the corridor surrounding the
roons of patients containing greater than 30 millicuries of iodine-131.
The forms for the surveys have been revised to include this information,
The date of full compliance is the date of this letter, A surven of the
corridors shall be performed during future 2dministrations of iodine~13:
in gquantities greater than 30 millicuries.

The items of non-compliance ave been addressed as indicated above and full
compliance with the reguiresents of cur radiation safety program wes achieved
pricr to the date of this letter,

Please contact me if you have any questions.




